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Drive by Shooting at an Intersection   
 

Date / Time: Wednesday February 5, 2014 1:21 P.M. 
Case number:  2014-0205-01 
Location:  The Intersection of 171 Street and NE 19th Ave. North Miami Beach, Florida 33162  
 
Narrative: 
  
On February 5, 2014, at 1:21 A.M., officers responded to the intersection of NE 171 
Street and NE 19th Avenue, in reference to a shooting. Once officers arrived on scene, 
they located a silver vehicle in the middle of the intersection with multiple bullet holes 
with one victim inside. The victim was shot numerous times.  Witnesses heard several 
shots fired and a dark colored vehicle with dark tints, fleeing the scene, at a high rate 
of speed, west bound on NE 171 St.  The victim was air lifted from the scene to Ryder 
Trauma and is currently in stable condition. At this time, there is no further information.  
 
The North Miami Beach Police Department is asking the public to come forward if they 
have any information regarding this Shooting. Any information please contact Miami 
Dade Crime Stoppers at 305-471-TIPS. All information given to Miami Dade Crime 
Stoppers, while remain anonymous. Crime Stoppers will pay a cash reward if the 
information leads to an arrest. Detective J. Romero can also be reached at (305)949-
5500.  
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